Steven Seee

From: Lynn P <lynngrafix@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 10:46 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Support Bill H 5351

Attention : Steve Sepe

Please be informed in order to maintain my healthcare provider Bill H 5351 passing is essential . As an aging native
Rhode islander, maintaining my health care providers is a primary concern for me . Thank you for your attention to this
crucial matter.

Lynn P Petronio

90 Pontiac Street Apt 1

Warwick , R1 02886

401-345-8444

Sent from my iPhone



